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Good Morning West Auburn! 
Please Stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 
 

 

THIS WEEK 
 

 

 
TODAY | WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 30th | MONEY MATTERS | FINANCIAL LITERACY CLASS 

• Wednesdays from 2:30-3:30pm | Contact your counselor to sign up! 
 

 

 
TODAY | WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 30th | DOOR DECORATING CONTEST BEGINS! 

• Be thinking of ideas to decorate your homeroom classroom doors! Judging on 12/16! 

• More info soon! 
 

NEXT WEEK 
 

 

 
ASVAB TEST | 10th - 12th  GRADE | THURSDAY, DECEMBER 8th  

• Can be used for the state required Pathway. Taking the ASVAB does NOT sign you up for the 
military. Scores are not submitted to the military unless requested by student.  
 

• Sign up sheet in the Library.  See Mrs. Coston for more information 
 

ATTENTION: 
 

 

 
DISTRICT TECHNOLOGY ADVISORY COMMITTEE (DTAC)  

• Do you want to get involved and volunteer in the Auburn School District?  

• The Department of Technology is looking to add 2 high school students and 2 parents to our 
District Technology Advisory Committee (DTAC).  

• This committee meets four times per year and guides the department on strategies related to 
the district’s goals and objectives.  

• Please email Dr. Louanne Decker, Assistant Superintendent of Technology, Innovation and 
Leadership, at ldecker@auburn.wednet.edu if you are interested or would like to learn more. 
Interpreters will be available. 

 
REMINDERS: 
 

mailto:ldecker@auburn.wednet.edu


 

 
● CHROMEBOOKS: Remember to bring your charged Chromebooks every day! 

 
● HALL PASS: Remember all students MUST have a pass when out of class. 
 
● 10X10 RULE:  Students will not be given passes to leave class and/or use the restroom during the 

first 10 minutes of class or last 10 minutes of class. 
 

● COURTYARD GATE: Exit Only gate. Students should always enter the through the main doors. 
 

 

 
● As Always: Thank you for washing your hands and staying home when you’re sick.  

 

 

 

● Please use extreme caution when crossing the railroad tracks at the designated crossings.  

Have a great day!    
 


